
 
 

Milton St. John’s CE Primary School 

Newsletter 
Monday 22 May 

 
Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic 
copy.   
 
 
Pride of Milton winners this week are Oscar Connell in Key Stage 1, Daniel Roberts in 
Lower Key Stage 2 and Amber Webster in Upper Key Stage 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
Summer Fair 
We are organising a Summer Fair on Thursday 13 July with the help of the PTA. In order for the 
fair to take place, we need plenty of volunteers to help run the event.  
 
To discuss ideas, please come to the next meeting at 7pm on Monday 22nd May in the 
Rising Sun pub. Alternatively, please contact us via the Milton St John's PTA Events Facebook 
page. Everyone & all ideas welcome!  
 
 
Father’s Day Sale 
The PTA have an opportunity to do a Father’s Day sale for the children in the week leading up to 
Father’s day (Sunday 18 June). To help make this happen, we need volunteers. Even if you can 
only give 30 minutes, it will help. Please get in touch via the School Office or Facebook Events 
page if you want to get involved.  
 
Land on Spring Street 
Following on from the letter sent on 31 March and the meeting recently held at St John’s Church, 
it has been brought to our attention by a local resident that the land has currently been removed 
from auction for the short term.  To help save this land from future development, the local 
residents are circulating a petition, which the school is supporting, as this land is used by Parents 
at drop off/pick up time. Please take time to sign this petition if it is something you feel strongly 
about.  
 
 
Healthy Eating Week 
We are holding a ‘Healthy Me’ week on the week beginning the 19 June. We are appealing to 
anyone who has a job or special interest in healthy eating, exercise, dental care or wellbeing and 
would be willing to come in to school and talk to groups of children about their job. We would 
really appreciate any help in making the week more memorable for the children. If you think you 
could help, please contact Miss Crompton, Mrs Fernley, Miss Rodgers or the School Office.  
 
 
After School Clubs 
All After School Clubs finish this week.  The only clubs that will continue after the holidays are 
KS2 Sports Club on a Friday and Percussion with Mr Blackwell on a Thursday.  
 
 
Newsletter 
The next newsletter will be issued on Monday 19 June. 
 
 
School Calendar 2017/2018 
The School Calendar for the next academic year is now available for anyone to access on the 
School Website under the Parent crayon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Community News 
 

'Z'ing-It!' Is an exciting new singing group for children who simply love to sing, whether that is 
the latest chart hits, popular oldies or film and stage classics.  

Come and join us at Tumbles Play Centre in Mossley, every Thursday from 6pm – 7pm. 
For more information find the 'Zing-It!' page on Facebook or telephone Kirsty on 07966 599789.  

 
 
 

Church News 
 
 

Church Services 
 

25 May 2017        2.30pm  St George’s School Ascension Day Eucharist @ St George’s 
25 May 2017        7.00pm Ascension Day United communion @ St John’s  
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
25 May  Parents meeting for Kingswood trip 
26 May  Class 1 assembly 
16 – 19 June  Kingswood trip for Class 6 
23 June  Class 3 assembly 
30 June  Class 2 assembly 
13 July  Summer Fair 
14 July  Reception assembly (Mrs Smith) 
21 July  Reception assembly (Miss Bates) 
25 July  Class 6 Presentation Evening @ 6.00pm 
26 July  Leavers Assembly @ 9.00am 
26 July  Parents vs. Leavers @ 2.00pm 
 

 

This week we are thinking about our best. Are we 

always doing our best? How can we improve to 

make a positive difference to those around us? 

“Shine, not so others can see you but so that 

through you others can see Him.”  


